
FOR RACE MEETINGS

Social distancing – maintain 
a distance of 2m from other 

people wherever possible

A mask should be worn if 
2 metre social distancing 

cannot be maintained

BEHIND CLOSED DOORS EVENTS

Silverstone Circuits Ltd are currently running all race meetings behind closed doors. This means that 
only operational personnel including teams, marshals, officials and those requiring access for work 

can attend. Sadly, friends and families are unable to attend unless it is for operational purposes.

Temperature checks will 
be in operation at the 

main gate

If you experience any Covid-19 
symptoms you must stay at 

home and self-isolate

Follow any one-way 
systems in operations 

in buildings 

Use the hand sanitisers and 
wash hands regularly 
throughout the day

Contactless payments 
only at the venue

COVID-19
GUIDANCE


